s

Townchip, Mrs., Fuller reported that this committee hed started
their meetings. It was pointed out thast Township elections will be
held in April and the question of having Decatur Township's bounds 3
correspond to those of the City of Decatur would probably be raise.
again,

Ad justment of Program Sgegdule: It was decided that the January 13,
meeting will be de oted %o local continuing responsibilities with

emphasis on our position on the council-manager form of government,
which may be challenged in the coming city election., It was decided
thet at the Annuel lMeeting, Mareh 9, we »uuld have, a2s provided in the
By-laws, election of officers, ndoption of budpet, amendment of By-.
Laws if any are proposed and then adjourn or recess the meeting until
May 12 for adoption of local agenda items, That wai all resource come
mittecs on local agenda would have reported before the meeting March 25
at which suggestions for local program will be discussed, ™he Urban
Renewal Committee would report at the Annual Meeting after the business
is teken care of, The Foreign FEcomomic Policy Committee will report

at the all-member meetings on April 13, On lay 12, in a continuation
of the Annueal Meeting, we w: 1l adopt the local program and hear a re-
port on the State Convention as previously pla 2d,

State_Frogram: Mrs, Redford, Hrs. Doubleday, Mrs, Westenhaver, and
Mrs., Muller, chairman, will zct as a committee to word suggested pro-
posals for the State agenda. It will be suggested that the agenda be
limited to one item, but the four items suggested and discussed at our
morning meetinm will be submitted in the order in which we would like
to have them considered,

Membership: Mrs, Cordes reported three new members: Mrs, Rcbert
Hlbert, lrs, Jerry Roucher and Mprs, John C, Weinman, Letters have
besen sent to four recent fuests, and to sixty-six prospects., There
will be a coffee for new members and prospective members in February.
Mrs, Cordes noted the problems of drop-outs, petting members to bring
guests to meetings, and the fact that barely one-third of our total
membership heve been ¢ ttending unit meetings.

Voters Service: iirs, Protzman said the Candidates Meeting for the City
Council election will be held the last week in lMarch, if there is a
primary, possibly at the YMCA, If there is no primery and the Candi-
dates ileeting is held before the election in April, she asked if town-
ship and perk district candidates should be asked to attend, It was
the general feeling that we consider this and decide at a later date,

Unit Meetings: ilrs, Ritter ssid attendance at the Tuesday morning
meeting, which provides a baby-sitter for 50¢ per mother, has not been
large enough to pay for the sitters' services, It was agreed that we
subsidize this service until attendance builds up.

February 10 School Luncheon: Ib was supggested that PTA members in city
and county schools outside Decatury; the fssocistion of Commerce [Lducation
Committee, and other local groups who might be interested, be invited

to this luncheon.

Respectfully submitted,

Dee Ileverson




